Thousands of Martis Valley
acres to be preserved

By Hudson Sangree, Sacramento Bee

Nearly 6,400 acres of land in the scenic Martis Valley between
Truckee and Lake Tahoe would be preserved under an agreement
announced Wednesday among conservation groups, landowners and
developers.

The pine forests and sagebrush meadows to be protected flow
down the slopes of Martis Peak, which borders the Tahoe basin
and has striking views of Lake Tahoe and Donner Summit.
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An agreement means less
development and more open
space 1in Martis Valley.
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If Placer County officials approve the deal, the land, now
owned by lumber giant Sierra Pacific Industries, would be the
largest parcel yet preserved in an effort to protect the 70-
square-mile Martis Valley from large-scale development.

“This is the biggest piece of the conservation puzzle in
Martis Valley,” said Tom Mooers, executive director of Sierra
Watch. The conservation group helped negotiate the agreement
and previously has been involved in similar deals in Martis
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Valley, including preservation of the 1,400-acre Waddle Ranch.

The efforts came about after Placer County approved the Martis
Valley Community Plan in 2003. The plan would have allowed
6,000 homes along with commercial and recreational development
on the county’s 45-square-mile section of the valley, once
home to cattle ranches.

Read the whole story
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